
YES, CHIPPEWA, YOU ARE AN AMAZING COMMUNITY! 

  

On behalf of The Chippewa Lake Lions Club, I would like to thank and applaud this 

community for stepping up to help the Lions secure funds to continue to help those with 

needs in our community. In just a few weeks, we have raised almost $5000, due to the 

generous outpouring of support from so many people. This is why we choose to live 

here. People have caring hearts; they have their neighbor’s back, and they value the 

opportunity to pay it forward by helping someone else. We are all reeling from a lot of 

bad news and uncertain outlooks in these pandemic days. For good news, look no 

farther than this wonderful community. YES, CHIPPEWA, YOU ARE AN AMAZING 

COMMUNITY…. But we knew that, didn’t we? 

  

Donations are still being accepted…. 

Checks can be made out to the Chippewa Lake Lions Club, and mailed  to  Chippewa 

Lake Lions Club, PO Box 71, Chippewa Lake, OH, 44215. 

 

Or, On line donations can be made to the website, https://chippewalakelions.com/. with 

credit card or a PayPal account. (Note Online processing of donations is handled by 

PayPal but does not require a PayPal account.) 

 

  

VILLAGE COUNCIL POSITION OPEN- REMINDER AND CORRECTED PHONE 

NUMBER 

  

There is now an open Council seat and a new person will be appointed to that seat. 

If you are interested in being considered please contact Joanne Dodaro at 330-769-

3895 (corrected phone number) or rdodaro@neo.rr.com by July 31. 

  

We will conduct interviews the week of Aug 3 and make the appointment by the next 

regular meeting on Aug 10.  The term will be up for re-election in Nov of 2021. 

  

To qualify, you must be at least a one-year resident of the Village of Chippewa Lake 

and a registered voter in the Village.  

 

FREE COMMUNITY MEAL 

  

It’s time once again for the CrossPointe Community Church FREE MONTHLY 

COMMUNITY MEAL! In our effort to best serve our Chippewa Lake community and 

friends, the meal will be once again be available TAKE OUT only.  It will be served 

on Friday, July 31st, from 5PM to 6PM.  On the menu:  beef rouladen, potato salad, 

watermelon, and for dessert, pineapple pudding cake!   We will NOT serve a 

beverage.  If you would like to enjoy this meal, please observe these very important 

https://chippewalake.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f03ffd429dc63b090f2c5b71b&id=604c274862&e=fc31bf28ec
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instructions: come to CrossPointe between 5 and 6PM on Friday, July 31st  and follow 

the instructions of the volunteer at the entrance to the parking lot.  A CrossPointe 

volunteer will come to your car to ask how many meals you would like to have.  Another 

volunteer will then bring the number of meals you requested out to your car.  This 

procedure is being enacted to ensure your safety as well as that of our volunteers 

during this corona virus outbreak.  

CrossPointe is located at 7230 Lake Road, near the intersection of Chippewa and Lake 

Roads.  If you need more information, please call the church office at 330-723-

9009.  This meal is sponsored in cooperation with the Chippewa Lake Lions Club. 


